
October 7, 2008 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 Twelfth St., SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: Notice of ex parte presentation in: ET Docket No. 04-186 

WT Docket No. 08-94 
WT Docket No. 08-95 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

On October 6, 2008, Harold Feld of Media Access Project, Michael Calabrese and Sascha 
Meinrath of New America Foundation, Shawn Chang of Free Press, and Jef Pearlman of Public 
Knowledge met with Commissioner Michael J. Copps, his Senior Legal Advisor/Media Advisor 
Rick C. Chessen, his Competition and Universal Service Legal Advisor Scott M. Deutchmann, 
and his Wireless and International Legal Advisor Bruce Liang Gottlieb.  

 
The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the ongoing wireless proceedings regarding 

White Spaces as well as the proposed Verizon/Alltel and Sprint/Clearwire transactions. During 
the meeting, the parties reviewed their positions, the substance of which is contained in their 
previous filings in the above-captioned dockets. 

 
In accordance with Section 1.1206(b), 47 C.F.R. § 1.1206, this letter is being filed 

electronically with your office today. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

       
Jef Pearlman 
Equal Justice Works Fellow and Staff Attorney 
Public Knowledge 
 

cc: 
Commissioner Michael J. Copps 
Rick C. Chessen 
Scott M. Deutchmann 
Bruce Liang Gottlieb 
 


